
We hope you’ve had a fantastic summer! As we soon step into September,
we’re excited to unveil the first wave of some exciting changes coming up at

Daltco now and in the coming months, including our new logo, which you
can see above!

As you might know, Daltco joined the Group Deschenes (GDI) family of
companies in 2021, becoming their 14th business unit. Today, GDI has grown

to encompass 16 companies across various product segments, including
plumbing and heating, electrical, waterworks, fire protection, HVAC/R, auto
parts, measurement and control equipment, and the oil and gas markets.

Each company within the GDI family is a vital “link” in a robust network, now
comprising over 3,500 employees in 126 cities across Canada. The chain link

in our new logo symbolizes our pride in being a part of this strong,
interconnected group of companies and we recognize the strength of the

group makes us even better.

Over the coming months we will be working hard on enhancements to
improve our customer service, ease of doing business and digital platforms

to be a better partner to you, our valued customers. We will keep you
updated every step of the way as we continue to make improvements and

updates to our processes and as always if you have any feedback as
changes arise, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.
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Updated Packing slip Updated Invoice

NEW
As part of our first wave of system

improvements you will notice
some changes to various Daltco
forms beginning next week. The
first of which will be our packing
slips and invoices which will now

have a slightly different and more
streamlined look to them. Please
take a moment if you like to click
the links for an expanded view of

the new forms and how they
compare to our previous versions.

As always if you have any
feedback, please feel free to reach
out to your Daltco representative!

https://www.daltco.com/sites/default/files/resource/Packing%20slip%20comaprison%20%281%29_0.pdf
https://www.daltco.com/sites/default/files/resource/Daltco%20Invoice%20comparison%20%281%29_0.pdf
https://www.daltco.com/sites/default/files/resource/Packing%20slip%20comaprison%20%281%29_0.pdf
https://www.daltco.com/sites/default/files/resource/Daltco%20Invoice%20comparison%20%281%29_0.pdf


Upcoming Event!
Daltco will be hosting customer BBQs in partnership

with Leviton, Standard Products & Ipex! Come join us...  

Kanata branch- September 24th - 11:30 - 1:00
Brockville branch - September 25th - 11:30- 1:00
Kingston branch- September 26th - 11:30 - 1:00

Save the date and join us
for lunch! 

New promo from ABB!
Be prepared
this Winter!

We currently have
loads of stock on

30A & 40A
Generlinks. Keep

your home’s power
running smooth

during emergencies
and outages.

Call or drop by your
local Daltco branch

today!

Starts September 3rd


